
Mo-99  2015 TOPICAL MEETING ON 
MOLYBDENUM-99 TECHNOLOGICAL DEVELOPMENT 
 
AUGUST 31-SEPTEMBER 3, 2015 
HILTON BOSTON BACK BAY 
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

 
DOE Support for Mo-99 Production in the United States 

 
Randy Howell 
 DOE/NNSA  

1000 Independence Ave, Washington DC 20585 – USA 
 

ABSTRACT 
 

The Department of Energy’s Mo-99 Program implements the mandate of the American 
Medical Isotope Production Act of 2012 to support commercial projects for the 
production of molybdenum-99 in the United States without the use of highly enriched 
uranium. The Program provides financial and technical support to multiple partners for 
the development of their projects, which each use a different technical approach to Mo-99 
production. This presentation will summarize Program activities and updates since the 
last Mo-99 Topical Meeting. 


